
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
To: Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/14/2013 7:20:22 PM
Subject: FW: no longer serve disable folks under 60

?

From: Doug Wright [dwright@seniorsolutions-sc.org]
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 4:21 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: no longer serve disable folks under 60

Tony
Could you tell me when the LGOA first told us that we could no longer serve disable folks under 60? I have been asked 
for a document with a date but am unable to find it.
Thanks for your help
Doug Wright

Douglas A. Wright
President/CEO
SENIOR Solutions
3420 Clemson Blvd. Unit 17
Anderson, SC 29621
864-332-5372
Email: dwright@seniorsolutions-sc.org
www.upstateseniors.org

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the 
named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender 
immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If
you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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